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The University of Edinburgh 

 

College of Arts, Humanities and Social Science 

 

The Moray House School of Education 
 

 

Opportunity for Secondment 

Academic Year 2017/18 
 

 
0.8FTE Teaching Fellow (Community Education) 

 
Applications are invited for a part-time fixed-term post of Teaching Fellow in Community 
Education in the Institute of Education, Community and Society in Moray House School of 
Education, University of Edinburgh. The successful candidate will join a small 
interdisciplinary group of staff undertaking leading research and teaching in the areas of 
community education, educational sociology, politics and social policy. 
 
You will hold a professionally approved postgraduate qualification in Community Education 
(or equivalent), have experience of teaching, or potential to teach, at undergraduate level, 
and have considerable work experience in the broad field of Community Learning and 
Development.  You will contribute to the teaching and assessing of courses primarily within 
the BA (Hons) Community Education Programme, but may be asked contribute beyond the 
Programme, if appropriate. You will also be responsible for supporting students on the 
Programme, supervising dissertation students and will be expected to make a contribution to 
the wider work of Community Education within the School. 
 
For informal enquiries please contact Stuart Moir (stuart.moir@ed.ac.uk).   
 
Application Process: 
Candidates for this post should: 

- Discuss the feasibility of the opportunity with their line manager 

- Submit a full CV and application form with a supporting reference from their line 
manager, by email only, to karen.derrick@ed.ac.uk by the application deadline 
below. 

- Interviews will take place shortly after the closing date. 
 
For job descriptions and selection criteria, please see the appropriate Job Description attached 
to this document. 
 
Closing date for applications: 14th July 2017 
 
The secondment will be for a period of 10 months, commencing the week beginning 14th 
August 2017. 
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